
No radionuclide detected in Feitsui reservoir water. 
Release Date: June 23rd, 2011 

 

 

In react to Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Plant accident,Taipei Feitsui Reservoir 

Administration (TFRA) took reservoir water sample to Nuclear Science and Technology 

Development Center of National Tsing Hua Uinversity to examine the nuclear pollution and 

no radionuclide was detected as of June 22nd.  

 

After the Fukushima nuclear crisis, TFRA monitored the water quality strictly. Since March 

18th, TFRA took reservoir water samples and sending them to a specialized nuclear 

examination laboratory for a thorough examination. So far, thirty examinations have been 

executed and no radionuclide was detected in each exam. 

 

TFRA will keep monitoring the radiation level continuously and providing safeties to our 

nation’s water source. 

 


